
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations and Thanks 
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August 9, 2021 

 
 
  We extend our warmest congratulations and deep gratitude to all our 
athletes who competed at the Tokyo Olympics.  
 

Our athletes brought so much pride and joy to a nation struggling with the 
devastation wrought by the COVID-19 pandemic. Their stories of hardship, 
sacrifice and perseverance to deliver their world-class performances gave us 
hope that we, too, can overcome the challenges we are facing today. And they 
have inspired our youth to believe that they, too, can one day stand in their 
shoes. 
 

We thank the coaches, trainers, and other support staff who were 
invaluable in bringing our athletes to peak performance levels, and the sports 
officials who helped create opportunities for them to hone their skills through 
international training programs and competitions. 
 

We also thank the private sector entities, many of whom we count as our 
members, who have given unstinting support for our athletes. 
 

Mabuhay kayong lahat!  
 
 
 
FRANCISCO ED. LIM    AURELIO R. MONTINOLA III 
President, FINEX     President, MAP 
 


